
 

  
 
 PIN No: TEV-37R 
 Date: 3/28/16  
 By: Karen Alvarado  

  Subject:   Ultra-Temp Heavy Duty Coolers revisions 

 
 
 
Russell announces the immediate discontinuance of the pressure propeller fan 
option for Ultra-Temp Heavy Duty Unit Coolers. This option is no longer 
available to order. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION:  Notify your reps. and customers of this change. Please place the 
information into your catalog and retain this notice for future reference.  
 
 
Karen Alvarado 
Marketing Communications Specialist 
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